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Community Advisory Committee

The CAC met on December 22 at Lane County Youth Services. There was a brief
business meeting prior to the holiday party. During the business meeting, the CAC
approved the appointment of Eric Van Houten to the committee. Members who
had attended the Coordinated Care Model Summit in Portland shared their
experiences and what they learned. The consensus was that it was a valuable
experience. The meeting was adjourned and Committee members enjoyed the
opportunity to eat and socialize. Many thanks were given to Tara Da Vee, who
supplied party activities and to Trillium which supplied the decorations and treats.



